Town Hall Questions

Lethbridge School Division will host it’s annual Town Hall event on February 6, 2024. Stakeholders will
have an opportunity to provide feedback in the following areas.

School Levels
Elementary

e What are the successes of the Elementary school experience in Lethbridge School Division?
e  Where can we improve the Elementary school experience in Lethbridge School Division?

Middle School

e What are the successes of the Middle School experience in Lethbridge School Division?
e  Where can we improve the Middle School experience in Lethbridge School Division?

High School

e What are the successes of the High School experience in Lethbridge School Division?
e Where can we improve the High School experience in Lethbridge School Division?

Specific Topics
Learning and the Future of Education
e What should the future of learning and education look like?
Kindergarten and Early Learning

e What can the school division do to make early learning programs and kindergarten more
accessible to parents?

Technology

e What are the positive aspects of using technology in schools?
e What are the negative aspects of using technology in schools?
e What suggestions do you have related to technology in schools?

Governance

e What feedback do you have for the Board of Trustees about how they govern the Division?



